
12/30/2021 - COLINGTON HARBOUR ASSOCIATION UPCOMING BOARD ELECTIONS 

Do you enjoy living in Colington Harbour? Do you believe it to be one of the better places to live on the 

Outer Banks? Would you like to keep it that way or even make it better? Colington Harbour is what it is 

because of the people who live here. Without the dedication of many of the residents, our community 

would not have been able to thrive and grow for the past 50+ years. 

Here is how you can help Colington Harbour continue to grow: The Colington Harbour Association (CHA) 

is the homeowners’ organization charged with managing the ‘daily business of the community’, which 

includes: 

• Ensuring the compliance of the established standards of the community via its governing documents 

(By-Laws & Covenants). 

• Managing the community’s common property elements (roads, amenities, marina, etc.). 

• Promoting the well-being of Colington Harbour as a whole. 

The CHA Board of Directors is made up of seven members, all volunteers, elected by the property 

owners within the community. This upcoming election, we will have, at least, two (2) Board seats to be 

filled. 

Each of the two positions is a three-year term. If you are interested in running for one of the positions 

available, please stop by the office, or email us at: colingtonadmin@colingtonharbour.net, any time 

after January 17, 2022, to receive an application. In addition to the application, an endorsement from 

ten (10) members in good standing (endorsement sheet will be provided with the application) and a 

biography or platform statement of 100 words or less are required. The application, endorsement sheet, 

and biography/statement must be submitted to the Colington Harbour Association office between 

February 1, 2022, at 9:00 am and February 15, 2022, at 4:30 pm (By-Laws – Article V, Section 4b). 


